
 

 

World Peace Day 

 
March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Being involved with charities is a very important part of our school life.   

 

On Wednesday 16th March, we will be fundraising to support those who are affected by conflict 

in Ukraine. Monies raised on the day by the students and staff will go to the British Red Cross charity. 

 

Staff and students will be encouraged to wear an item of blue / yellow clothing with their school 

uniform. 

 

 For example: 

 

• Blue/yellow trousers/skirt instead of black trousers/skirt 

• Blue/yellow t-shirt instead of a white shirt 

• Blue/yellow jumper instead of black jumper 

• Blue/yellow socks  

• Blue/yellow tights 

• Blue/yellow tie 

• Blue/yellow coat 

• Blue/yellow headscarves 

• Blue/yellow shoes 

• Blue/yellow bag 

• Blue/yellow nails 

 

No caps or hats are to be worn inside the school building. 

 

Staff and students will need to pay a minimum contribution of £1 to wear an item of blue/yellow 

clothing. 

This donation needs to be paid via sQuid by 4pm on Tuesday 15th March 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Ms Girvan 


